## The Newman Catholic Collegiate



## St. John the Evangelist Catholic Academy



"Lord be thy word my rule."

Principal: Mrs H. Rigby BSc(Hons), PGCE, NPQH The Avenue, Kidsgrove, Stoke-on-Trent ST7 1AE

> Telephone: 01782 987200 Email: office@stjohnskidsgrove.org.uk

> > Friday 11th March 2022

Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s),

## **Parents Evening**

I am writing to invite you to the Parents Evening being held week commencing 28<sup>th</sup> March. This is an opportunity for you to have a brief discussion with your child's class teacher, along with your child, to discuss their targets for this term.

On Wednesday 30<sup>th</sup> March these appointments will be video conference via Schoolcloud, all other days will be face to face in school.

## **Nursery & Reception Parents Evening**

TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY	29 <sup>th</sup> March (face to face) 30 <sup>th</sup> March (Video conference) 31 <sup>st</sup> March (face to face)	3.40 – 6.00pm 5.00 – 7.30pm 1.00pm – 3.00pm
Years 1 ,2 ,3, 5 & 6 TUESDAY WEDNESDAY	29 <sup>th</sup> March (face to face) 30 <sup>th</sup> March (Video conference)	3.40 – 6.00pm 5.00 – 7.30pm
<b>Year 4</b> MONDAY WEDNESDAY	28 <sup>th</sup> March (face to face) 30 <sup>th</sup> March (Video conference)	3.40 – 6.00pm 5.00 – 7.30pm

Please book an appointment through your Schoolcloud account (using your email address registered on the school system), for new parents please see attached instructions on how to login.

https://stjohnskidsgrove.schoolcloud.co.uk

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely

Mrs H Rigby Principal